
Control of feral pigs across the 
Eastern Alps

Parks Victoria professional contractors will 
be undertaking the ground shooting of 
feral pigs across the Eastern Alps.  

The operations are to occur in Alpine National Park west and north 
of Suggan Buggan, west of Wulgulmerang, and east of Cobberas 
and Brumby. 

This work is to be carried out dusk to dawn from: 

• 15 to 26 April, and 
• 29 May to 15 June 2024.  

Roads or campgrounds will not be closed. Strict safety protocols are 
in place and there is no increased risk to park users or neighbours. 

If you would like more information about the 
program please phone Parks Victoria on 13 1963.   


